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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-9150         0048 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-00:51:14                 Arvd-00:51:17  Clrd-01:15:20
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-00:51:15                 Arvd-00:51:18  Clrd-01:15:18
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-00:52:54  Clrd-01:09:17
         Narrative:      

CP reports possible fighting in the area from house party.

         Narrative:      
Peace has been restored, involved parties left via Uber, all   
units 10-20.   

24-9155         0148 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:49:16  Clrd-01:49:22
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-9157         0438 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 08/11/2024 0446
  Location/Address:    [WEG 65] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-04:40:08                 Arvd-04:42:29  Clrd-04:46:38
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, waiting room motion.

         Narrative:      
All exterior doors appear secure.   

24-9158         0554 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:55:20  Clrd-06:03:29
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-06:04:05                 Arvd-06:04:07  Clrd-06:24:57
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.   

24-9160         0633 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:34:23  Clrd-07:19:16
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations/warnings issued for speeding.
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24-9161         0647 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 08/11/2024 0711
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1385] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-06:51:59                 Arvd-06:54:58  Clrd-07:10:42
         Narrative:      

Calling party reports rooster crowing waking her up.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke with owner of the animal and informed him that his   
animals were waking the neighbors and they requested for it   
to stop. Cruiser clear.   

24-9162         0844 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-08:45:40                 Arvd-08:47:26  Clrd-08:58:58
         Narrative:      

Party into station reporting a black male wearing gray   
shorts was operating attached vehicle and was dumping   
several items on Scotland Street.

         Narrative:      
Party reports he confronted the male who picked the items   
back up and went to the above parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked area and could not locate.

24-9164         1202 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-12:03:57  Clrd-12:04:42
         Narrative:      

222 found plate in the roadway.  Message left for owner.

24-9168         1235 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-12:37:00                 Arvd-12:37:01  Clrd-12:40:05
         Narrative:      

Party into station reporting a past hit and run at the above   
location.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9170         1358 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-14:01:08  Clrd-14:02:37
         Narrative:      

Party reports an unknown vehicle struck a mailbox.

         Narrative:      
Property caretaker advised and en route to replace.   

24-9171         1428 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
Calling party reporting while at the above location this   
morning he was confronted by a white male in his 50's   
stating that he was not allowed to use the field. Party   
wanted information logged due to party threatening him.   
Involved party is not known to the calling party.

24-9172         1457 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Nurse requesting transport for a pateint not feeling well.   
FD dispatched.

24-9174         1558 ROAD RAGE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party wanted it logged that attached vehicle cut him   
off while coming off of Route 24 and then slammed on his   
brakes.

24-9175         1631 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-16:31:13  Clrd-16:38:13
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-9178         1748 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:48:51  Clrd-17:51:03
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker and speeding.

24-9179         1757 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + PURCHASE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:57:13  Clrd-18:04:06
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-9180         1854 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:54:16  Clrd-18:59:53
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork.
Registry issue.

24-9181         1917 DISTURBANCE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRI 487] MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states there is an altercation between a male   
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party driving a gray truck and a juvenile on a bicycle. Call   
transferred to Bridgewater PSAP.

24-9182         1948 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E-911 transfer requesting WBFD respond to a 2 car MVA on   
Route 24 South prior to 106 exit. WBFD notified.

24-9183         2008 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a 2 car mva on Route 24 North. Call   
transferred to MSP.

24-9184         2047 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 08/11/2024 2109
  Location/Address:    [WEG 522] MANLEY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-20:47:57  Clrd-20:57:14
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for failure to stop.   

24-9185         2048 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven 08/11/2024 2235
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:48:15  Clrd-22:35:47
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:49:51                 Arvd-20:49:52  Clrd-21:16:07
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
228 has male party 10-3.   

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator to take control of the vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
BCI en route.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at personal recognizance.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-286-AR
            Arrest:    CASTRO LALA, GUSTAVO DAVID       
           Address:    12 WINTHROP ST Apt. #2   TAUNTON, MA
               Age:    24
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       IDENTIFY SELF, MV OPERATOR REFUSE
                       LIGHTS VIOLATION, MV
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24-9187         0008 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:09:12                 Arvd-00:11:51  Clrd-00:26:55
         Narrative:      

BCI reporting a DMV in the area.

         Narrative:      
MV moved off the roadway and awaiting a private tow.

24-9189         0054 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 498] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-00:55:55  Clrd-01:00:19
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking vehicle parked behind building.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has previous involvement on 7/24/24 at this   
location. Vehicle is empty and property checks okay at this   
time.

24-9190         0522 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:23:53  Clrd-05:27:48
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding.

24-9191         0648 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-06:49:07                 Arvd-06:49:10  Clrd-07:23:49
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:49:09                 Arvd-06:49:11  Clrd-07:23:51
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a single car MVA rollover with possibe P/I.   
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested and enroute.

         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested.  May's enroute.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.

         Narrative:      
May's has MV.  Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   
 Report to follow.

24-9192         0718 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 08/12/2024 0733
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:23:56                 Arvd-07:27:54  Clrd-07:27:55
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:24:37                 Arvd-07:26:53  Clrd-07:32:28
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting debris in the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Large pieces of cardboard and foam board removed from   
overpass.

24-9195         1055 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:55:25  Clrd-10:58:22
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-9196         1114 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 614] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:14:00  Clrd-11:44:06
         Narrative:      

Officer out on a MV stop.

         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested.  A-1 enroute.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has that vehicle. 227 transporting male operator to   
Dunkin Donuts in the center of town.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9197         1246 ABANDONED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 456] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-12:48:51                 Arvd-12:49:01  Clrd-12:58:38
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a vehicle was left in the parking lot of   
the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Business has been advised of their options.

24-9198         1254 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:56:40                 Arvd-13:05:40  Clrd-13:07:26
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting her LTC information is incorrect.

24-9199         1349 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:51:48                 Arvd-13:54:55  Clrd-14:05:00
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:03:27                 Arvd-14:03:28  Clrd-14:05:00
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting an infant is choking. FD notified and   
en route.

         Narrative:      
Infant is breathing and is conscious at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Party refused medical transport.

24-9200         1401 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Christopher J Packard 08/12/2024 1418
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:09:01  Enrt-14:09:41  Arvd-14:12:01  Clrd-14:18:39
         Narrative:      

Multiple caller reporting an injured dog at the attached   
location.

         Narrative:      
The dog and its face are fine.  It has an eye infection that   
is currently being treated with antibiotics by the owners.    
10-20.

24-9202         1416 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting a tow release form. Party   
provided proper paperwork. Form issued.

24-9203         1435 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:35:43  Clrd-14:37:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-9204         1446 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:46:48  Clrd-14:48:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-9205         1508 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 414] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-15:08:34  Clrd-15:16:53
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-9208         1600 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Multiple callers requesting to speak to an officer regarding   
an ongoing issue at the attached location.
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         Narrative:      
Animal was inspected by an officer earlier today. Animal   
checks out.

24-9206         1611 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropping off LTC renewal paperwork.

24-9207         1645 POLICE REQ, General Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:46:13                 Arvd-16:46:16  Clrd-17:02:35
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:46:14                 Arvd-16:46:15  Clrd-17:03:05
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form.   

         Narrative:      
Party is Positive WMS.   

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
BCI en route for mugs and prints.

         Narrative:      
Message left for bail clerk.

         Narrative:      
Bail set at $160 per clerk.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station at this time.

         Narrative:      
Tow release entered into party's property.

         Narrative:      
Party out with BCI at this time.

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk in station at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released at this time with property.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-288-AR
            Arrest:    ELVEUS, SYLVENSON        
           Address:    5 MEADOW LN Apt. #6   BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    27
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

24-9210         1825 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 29] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:25:38  Clrd-18:28:41
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-9211         1834 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
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    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 08/12/2024 1908
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:35:12  Clrd-18:50:04
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth football.

24-9212         1853 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for a tow release form. Form issued.

24-9213         1908 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:08:56  Clrd-19:11:34
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-9214         1928 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    FOREST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-19:34:44                 Arvd-19:34:44  Clrd-19:34:46
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak to an officer regarding   
vehicles driving on his property. This is an ongoing issue   
with a neighboring property. Party wants information logged   
regarding the attached vehicles accessing the neighboring   
land through his yard.

24-9215         1932 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:32:08  Clrd-19:33:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-9216         1942 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 08/12/2024 2017
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:42:07  Clrd-20:16:10
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:52:05                 Arvd-19:55:24  Clrd-20:16:07
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.  Operator showing unlicensed.  Licensed operator   
allowed to take control of vehicle, cruisers clear, report   
to follow.

24-9217         2020 ALARM, HOLD-UP Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Employee stating hold up alarm accidentally pushed.

         Narrative:      
Alarm Co also called. Cruiser confirmed accidental.
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24-9219         2118 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1438] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:19:42                 Arvd-21:19:45  Clrd-21:54:52
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:20:35                 Arvd-21:20:36  Clrd-21:54:56
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:21:25                 Arvd-21:21:27  Clrd-21:52:29
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-21:21:53                 Arvd-21:28:55  Clrd-21:54:53
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:55:00                 Arvd-21:55:01  Clrd-22:01:29
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:16:23  Clrd-22:16:27
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting a two car MVA. Unknown PI.   
One vehicle is smoking. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Mark's and May's on scene for NIL.

         Narrative:      
224 transporting one female party to her residence, 180   
Highland st, Brockton. Starting mileage 69042.5.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 69048.7.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9221         2155 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1094] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:57:50                 Arvd-21:59:47  Clrd-22:04:27
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:57:53                 Arvd-22:00:05  Clrd-22:04:28
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he was followed to the attached location   
after removing a MV from an accident that just occurred. CP   
stated a party pulled up behind him, confronted him and   
stated they needed to get things out of the vehicle. CP   
stated the individual got back into his vehicle and left the   
area.

         Narrative:      
Party left before officers arrived on scene.

24-9220         2157 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-21:57:23  Clrd-21:59:36
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning for marked lane violation.

24-9222         2216 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:16:00  Clrd-22:26:57
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-22:18:15  Clrd-22:21:19
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Officers standing by while operator arranges a   
private tow.
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         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9223         2229 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:30:52                 Arvd-22:32:28  Clrd-22:46:57
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:38:21                 Arvd-22:42:20  Clrd-22:46:56
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ warehouse rear right door.

         Narrative:      
Rear door is open. Officer is making entry.

         Narrative:      
All appears in order. Vehicle in lot has been sent on his   
way.

24-9224         2330 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 550] MANLEY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-23:30:54  Clrd-23:36:54
         Narrative:      

MV stop 89/9

         Narrative:      
Operator issued citation

For Date: 08/13/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-9227         0140 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 08/13/2024 0224
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:40:17  Clrd-02:10:07
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:48:15  Clrd-02:02:47
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-9236         0643 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:44:09  Clrd-07:17:33
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warnings issued for restricted way violation and   
speeding.

24-9239         0940 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Check   
received and receipt given.
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24-9240         0948 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 147] HARVESTWOOD DR
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his wife is feeling fatigued. She   
recently had medications changed. FD dispatched.   

24-9241         1002 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    BROOKS PL + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:02:42  Clrd-10:04:25
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes and excpired inspection sticker.

24-9242         1043 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-9243         1055 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:55:24  Clrd-10:57:25
         Narrative:      

Warning for obstructed license plate.

24-9244         1057 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 08/13/2024 1109
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:01:33                 Arvd-11:03:02  Clrd-11:09:37
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his friend fell off his dirt bike and   
is bleeding excessively. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to South Shore Hospital.

24-9245         1103 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release form.

24-9246         1113 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting smoke alarm is going off. FD   
dispatched.

24-9247         1140 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:41:27                 Arvd-11:41:30  Clrd-12:02:47
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         Narrative:      
Party into the lobby requesting assistance contacting their   
mother. Party stated they were in Brockton and dropped off   
at the station.

         Narrative:      
Parties mother is on the way to pick her up at the station.   
Party was offered medical services and declined.   

         Narrative:      
Party was offered a meal from Dunkin Donuts and accepted.   
Food provided.   

         Narrative:      
Party picked up by her mother.   

24-9248         1233 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting male party experiencing nasua and   
vomiting. FD dispatched.

24-9249         1251 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-12:52:36                 Arvd-12:56:27  Clrd-13:02:26
         Narrative:      

Detail officer was flagged down and got a report of a rabid   
racoon in the area.

         Narrative:      
Checked the area, nothing showing.   

24-9251         1347 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 08/13/2024 1353
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-13:49:56                 Arvd-13:50:29  Clrd-13:53:29
         Narrative:      

911 hang up.

24-9253         1404 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:04:02  Clrd-14:10:08
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-9254         1419 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 08/13/2024 1438
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:19:00  Clrd-14:38:46
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.
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24-9255         1502 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off LTC application. Check received   
and receipt given.

24-9256         1504 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 746] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-15:04:00  Clrd-15:26:35
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
A1 is en route.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-9257         1533 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up public log note.

24-9258         1548 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-15:49:23                 Arvd-15:49:24  Clrd-15:51:53
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting her vehicle was hit at the above   
business. She stated there is minor damage to her vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Damage under $1000. Non investigated.   

24-9259         1617 PARKING COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:32:36                 Arvd-16:32:38  Clrd-16:37:23
         Narrative:      

Anouymous party reporting a boat trailer has been parked at   
the end of the street. Party wanted information logged.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke to owner's brother. Boat owner lives at the   
end of the street. Boat is parked in front of the the   
owner's house and is not a road hazard.   

24-9260         1621 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CYR ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:28:57                 Arvd-16:29:01  Clrd-17:15:36
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting wires fell on some power lines. FD   
notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.
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         Narrative:      
National Grid will be staying on scene and will have a tree   
removal company take care of the tree branches.

24-9262         1724 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:24:57                 Arvd-17:28:19  Clrd-17:55:20
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:42:24                 Arvd-17:42:27  Clrd-17:55:14
         Narrative:      

FD reporting DMV on the side of the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Party has private tow en route.

         Narrative:      
AAA has that vehicle.

24-9264         1748 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:48:29                 Arvd-17:52:23  Clrd-17:56:10
         Narrative:      

E911 open line.

         Narrative:      
No answer upon call back.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

24-9265         1751 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:57:08                 Arvd-17:59:46  Clrd-18:03:26
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:57:12                 Arvd-18:00:51  Clrd-18:03:53
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a raccoon doing circles in the middle of   
the road. CP stated it is possibly rabid.

         Narrative:      
Officers out with that animal.

         Narrative:      
Animal went back into the woods.

24-9266         1807 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    PEBBLES RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-18:07:00  Clrd-18:27:44
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:16:11                 Arvd-18:16:13  Clrd-18:28:52
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:27:48                 Arvd-18:27:49  Clrd-18:34:34
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
One NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Mark's en route.

         Narrative:      
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223 transporting male party to Cumberland farms in Brockton.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9269         1832 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:32:51                 Arvd-18:34:31  Clrd-18:42:14
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:32:55                 Arvd-18:34:29  Clrd-18:42:13
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a party drove over their cones when closing   
the store. CP stated the female operator began to harass an   
employee.

         Narrative:      
Involved party has been trespassed from property per the   
owner. Party has been advised of the trespass and has left   
the property.

24-9270         1855 NOISE COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1385] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:21:21                 Arvd-19:26:10  Clrd-19:36:26
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a loud rooster at the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Owners of rooster have made arrangements to move the the   
animal.

24-9272         1920 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 574] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-19:20:54                 Arvd-19:25:31  Clrd-19:31:03
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Front door.

         Narrative:      
All appears to be in order.

24-9273         2217 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 08/13/2024 2224
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:17:59  Clrd-22:24:01
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-22:19:53                 Arvd-22:21:24  Clrd-22:24:00
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Operator provided valid paperwork.

24-9274         2229 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:29:22  Clrd-22:33:29
         Narrative:      

Owner showing suspended license status.
Different operator. Warning for defective tail light.
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24-9275         2238 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + OLD CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:38:00  Clrd-22:50:46
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-22:39:54                 Arvd-22:39:56  Clrd-22:50:46
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Party provided proper paperwork for insurance.

24-9276         2252 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:52:00  Clrd-23:30:33
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-23:00:03                 Arvd-23:00:04  Clrd-23:28:22
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene for NIL.

         Narrative:      
223 transporting the operator of the vehicle to his   
residence.

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9277         2257 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] LIBERTY ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting an erratic operatoring heading into   
Brockton. Caller transferred to Brockton PD via PSAP.

24-9279         2350 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:50:27  Clrd-23:53:01
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-9280         2359 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 08/14/2024 0029
  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-00:20:24  Enrt-00:22:11  Arvd-00:24:12  Clrd-08/14/2024 @ 00:29:45
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ warehouse rear door.

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.
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For Date: 08/14/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-9285         0120 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:22:44                                Clrd-01:23:19
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-01:22:46                 Arvd-01:30:33  Clrd-01:36:06
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-01:33:38  Clrd-01:36:04
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, residential alarm, zone 6 hall motion.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed with East Bridgewater, address is located in their   
town, transferred to correct department, alarm company   
notified. All units 10-20.   

24-9289         0633 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    BEDFORD ST
         Narrative:      

Female party requesting ambulance for abdominal pain, FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Sam.   

24-9291         0741 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

CP requesting an ambulance, party fell down the stairs, FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Sam.   

24-9294         0824 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/14/2024 0849
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:46:27                 Arvd-08:47:48  Clrd-08:49:43
         Narrative:      

No emergencies present.

24-9295         0931 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:32:59                 Arvd-09:33:53  Clrd-09:51:04
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting minor MVA in the above business   
yesterday morning.

         Narrative:      
Non investigated. Paperwork exchanged on scene.   

24-9301         1000 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:52:29                 Arvd-11:52:30  Clrd-11:52:31
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
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                       Disp-11:52:35                 Arvd-11:52:36  Clrd-13:28:46
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-11:53:00                 Arvd-11:53:01  Clrd-13:28:47
         Narrative:      

Officers out with MSPCA on follow up for living conditions   
and welfare of farm animals at this location. MSPCA Law   
Enforcement Division conducted a thorough inspection of all   
animals located on the farm.  They will be handling all   
aspects of this investigation and carrying out any necessary   
steps and action moving forward.  They will advise WBPD of   
any assistance needed or relevant information.

24-9296         1006 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:06:00  Clrd-10:33:49
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-10:08:59                 Arvd-10:11:01  Clrd-10:49:45
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Male party positive WMS. 10-3.   

         Narrative:      
May's is en route.   

         Narrative:      
May's has the vehicle. Male party being booked at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Male party placed in cell at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-295-AR
            Arrest:    BOOR, JONATHAN DOUGLAS       
           Address:    835 MOUNT HOPE ST Apt. #26   NORTH ATTLEBORO, MA
               Age:    52
           Charges:    UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV
                       UNREGISTERED MOTOR VEHICLE
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

24-9297         1012 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-9300         1139 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 08/14/2024 1151
  Location/Address:    ELLIS AVE
         Narrative:      

Attached party called to report a lost dog. Dog described as   
black and white Lab in the area of attached address.   

         Narrative:      
Caller advised that the dog was found by attached party at   
residential address.   

24-9302         1222 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo 08/14/2024 1245
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
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                       Disp-12:27:19                 Arvd-12:27:20  Clrd-12:45:13
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting minor MVA no PI.

         Narrative:      
Assisted both operators with exchange paperwork. MV crash   
very minor to mv's.   

24-9303         1246 POLICE REQ, General CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:49:00                 Arvd-13:49:01  Clrd-14:07:26
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her vehicle was broken into last night.   
Caller reported her door fell off and a purse from TJ Maxx   
was taken.

         Narrative:      
Officer On scene reported nothing taken from attached   
vehicle, door was broken on the inside.   

24-9304         1328 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requested a tow release form.   

24-9305         1359 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SAMUEL AVE
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reported a ring camera actvation and a   
suspicious vehicle near her home in Brockton.   

         Narrative:      
Call transferred to Brockton P.D.

24-9306         1421 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:21:40  Clrd-14:23:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker.

24-9307         1430 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:36:05                 Arvd-14:36:08  Clrd-14:50:48
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-14:51:29                 Arvd-14:51:34  Clrd-15:14:50
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-14:51:33                 Arvd-14:51:35  Clrd-15:14:48
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party reported an issue with an ex-employee who   
stole gas cards from the company.   

         Narrative:      
Officer contacted D1 on this matter.   

         Narrative:      
Delta units investigating.

24-9309         1613 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:18:33                 Arvd-16:25:39  Clrd-16:59:50
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a puppy was stolen from the property.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9310         1646 ABANDONED MV REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:14:33  Enrt-17:15:39  Arvd-17:19:58  Clrd-19:07:24
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a vehicle was scraped and left on her   
property.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle comes back stolen.

         Narrative:      
BCI en route.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route for NIL.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9311         1704 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:06:04                 Arvd-17:08:00  Clrd-17:11:53
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting there is a juvenile locked in her car.   
Vehicle is on.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been opened.

24-9312         1707 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release form. Tow only form issued.

24-9314         1850 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release form. Tow only form issued.

24-9315         1931 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [BRI] HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-19:32:35                 Arvd-19:51:45  Clrd-20:08:31
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:51:43                 Arvd-19:51:44  Clrd-20:08:30
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
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                       Disp-21:09:14                 Arvd-21:18:44  Clrd-21:52:14
         Narrative:      

Officers out with Bridgewater PD regarding a follow-up   
investigation.

         Narrative:      
Officers attempting to make contact with involved party.

         Narrative:      
Officer was able to retrieve the puppy and is returning it   
to the owner.

         Narrative:      
Dog has been returned to owner.

24-9316         1952 DISTURBANCE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] W ELM TER
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to Brockton PD via PSAP.

24-9317         2124 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-21:25:22                 Arvd-21:26:44  Clrd-21:59:56
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-21:56:56                 Arvd-21:56:57  Clrd-21:59:52
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting a three car MVA in front of the   
station. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9318         2224 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 620] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS. FD notified and en route.

24-9319         2229 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-22:30:47                 Arvd-22:30:50  Clrd-22:54:54
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak to an officer regarding an   
incident that occurred last night.

         Narrative:      
Information forwarded to the orignal responding officer.

24-9321         2306 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 256] COMPONENT PARK
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-23:07:25                 Arvd-23:07:26  Clrd-23:07:31
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-23:07:33                 Arvd-23:08:41  Clrd-23:22:06
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-23:12:24                 Arvd-23:12:26  Clrd-23:22:04
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Past door receieving, motion warehouse rear.

         Narrative:      
Side door appears to be broken. rear door was ajar upon   
officers arrival. Officers made entry.
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         Narrative:      
All appears in order. Officers able to secure doors.

For Date: 08/15/2024  -  Thursday   

24-9328         0156 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 08/15/2024 0233
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1016] TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-01:57:27                 Arvd-02:00:45  Clrd-02:33:20
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her brother is experiencing pain.  FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-9329         0313 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 08/15/2024 0323
  Location/Address:    [WEG 471] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-03:14:12  Enrt-03:14:47                 Clrd-03:23:35
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / Front Door.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by attached employee.   

24-9330         0326 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-03:27:44  Clrd-03:42:55
         Narrative:      

Lights are blinking at intersection, officer attempting to   
reset lights.

         Narrative:      
Attempts to reset light unsuccessful, DPW to be contacted.   

24-9331         0624 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:25:33  Clrd-06:27:06
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-07:02:16                 Arvd-07:02:18  Clrd-07:23:13
         Narrative:      

No violation observed.   

24-9332         0626 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 08/15/2024 0701
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-06:27:12                 Arvd-06:33:40  Clrd-07:01:30
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he was involved in a minor MVA in the   
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         Narrative:      
Citation issued, report to follow.   

24-9334         0722 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 08/15/2024 0735
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1483] ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-07:23:17                 Arvd-07:26:20  Clrd-07:35:52
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he is having diabetic issues.  FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.   

24-9335         0749 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 08/15/2024 0844
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-07:50:53                 Arvd-07:54:50  Clrd-08:23:28
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-08:23:36                 Arvd-08:23:39  Clrd-08:42:39
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-08:27:30                 Arvd-08:27:32  Clrd-08:42:38
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 calls reporting a 2 car MVA in the area, no   
P/I.

         Narrative:      
Two NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
May's and Mark's en route for NIL.

         Narrative:      
Mark's and May's have both vehicles.

         Narrative:      
226 transporting one female party to their residence in   
Brockton.

         Narrative:      
Starting mileage 4725.8

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 4731.5.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9336         0806 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:21:36                 Arvd-08:21:39  Clrd-08:36:09
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a minor two car MVA. No PI. Caller   
requesting FD for an evaluation.

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route for NIL.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has that vehicle.
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         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9337         0819 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 71] WEST ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for a party that has a history of   
tachycardia. FD notified and en route.

24-9339         0942 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release form. Form issued.

24-9340         1011 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:11:34  Clrd-10:15:19
         Narrative:      

Warning for window tint violation.

24-9345         1031 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form. Form issued.

24-9347         1108 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:08:19  Clrd-11:15:19
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for no inspection sticker.

24-9348         1111 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station dropping off LTC renewal paperwork.

         Narrative:      
Receipt issued.

24-9350         1130 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1496] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:30:04  Clrd-11:32:57
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-9351         1211 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                                                     Arvd-12:11:00  Clrd-12:17:34
         Narrative:      

Officer out at the attached location following up on a past   
hit & run MVA.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9352         1213 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for a male patient with a change   
in mental status. FD notified and en route.

24-9353         1231 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-9354         1242 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:42:22  Clrd-12:44:42
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-9356         1338 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1040] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:39:06                 Arvd-13:39:10  Clrd-14:51:47
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-13:39:09                 Arvd-13:39:09  Clrd-15:15:22
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-13:40:22                 Arvd-13:40:25  Clrd-14:51:45
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
         Narrative:      

Multiple callers reporting MVA in the parking lot of   
attached location.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and on scene.

         Narrative:      
May's en route for NIL.

         Narrative:      
Officer requesting EMS. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
223 transporting male party back to his residence.

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9358         1531 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 620] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      
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E911 caller requesting EMS. FD notified and en route.

24-9359         1534 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-9361         1647 GAS ODOR Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 945] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:49:56                 Arvd-16:53:55  Clrd-16:59:57
         Narrative:      

FD out for inside investigation, gas odor.   

         Narrative:      
FD will remain on scene for inside investigation.   

24-9362         1718 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting downed tree in the roadway, blocking   
traffic.   
Transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.   

24-9363         1751 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1506] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:53:54                 Arvd-17:53:54  Clrd-18:14:12
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for 90yr female with nose bleed   
lasting over 30min.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Patient refused transport.   

24-9365         1812 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 08/15/2024 1843
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-18:14:02  Clrd-18:14:34
         Narrative:      

Road is flooded out in this area. DPW notified and will send   
someone out to address.

         Narrative:      
DPW has cleared the hazard and road is now clear.   

24-9366         1815 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:16:58                 Arvd-18:19:07  Clrd-18:32:36
         Narrative:      

2 car MVA, minor, no P/I.   

         Narrative:      
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Report to follow.   

24-9367         1906 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-19:07:53                 Arvd-19:11:20  Clrd-19:35:12
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:13:46                 Arvd-19:18:57  Clrd-19:35:13
         Narrative:      

J1 reports MVA in the area attached, requesting EMS

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched

         Narrative:      
Two NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 and Mark's en-route.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 & Mark's have both vehicles.   

         Narrative:      
Property damage to lawn at the scene.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-9368         2009 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-20:09:35  Clrd-20:17:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired registration.

24-9369         2055 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-20:55:20  Clrd-21:01:52
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Operator provided a valid Haitian license. Warning for   
lights violation (plate light).

24-9370         2104 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-21:04:59  Clrd-21:09:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-9371         2224 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:24:10  Clrd-22:30:05
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         Narrative:      
MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Tail lights out on vehicle. Party did not have them turned   
on. Warning issued.

24-9372         2241 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-22:43:50                 Arvd-22:48:12  Clrd-23:05:02
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:44:27  Enrt-22:44:27                 Clrd-22:57:45
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-22:45:09                 Arvd-22:45:10  Clrd-23:05:01
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for party that was knocked   
unconscious during a fight. Party is conscious and alert at   
this time.   

         Narrative:      
Party declined transport. FD clear.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

For Date: 08/16/2024  -  Friday   

24-9373         0001 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-00:05:39                 Arvd-00:05:44  Clrd-00:16:47
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for finger printing.

24-9382         0320 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly 08/16/2024 0333
  Location/Address:    [WEG 471] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-03:23:33                 Arvd-03:30:03  Clrd-03:32:34
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, office door. No contact at site and no key holder   
contact at this time.

         Narrative:      
Accidental alarm triggered by employee.  Manager has been   
contacted about passcode issue.  All appears in order at   
this time.

24-9383         0621 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 204] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:22:06  Clrd-07:30:13
         Narrative:      

Light traffic, no violations observed.   

24-9384         0730 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:40:09                 Arvd-07:40:12  Clrd-07:45:07
         Narrative:      
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Party called requesting ambulance for patient transport.

24-9386         0927 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1582] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-09:28:08                 Arvd-09:29:57  Clrd-09:33:17
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Perimeter motion.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

24-9389         1126 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven 08/16/2024 1215
  Location/Address:    [WEG 254] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-11:29:17                 Arvd-11:29:18  Clrd-12:15:01
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting assistance with a funeral escort.

24-9390         1223 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for crash report.

24-9391         1224 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for crash report.

24-9392         1225 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release.

24-9393         1231 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release.

24-9394         1256 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an erratic operator. Caller transferred   
to MSP.

24-9396         1429 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release.

24-9397         1444 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
Nurse requesting transport for a patient not feeling well.   
Fd dispatched.

24-9398         1611 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:12:28                 Arvd-16:22:27  Clrd-16:22:55
         Narrative:      

Party in station to meet with an officer for photo array.   

         Narrative:      
Photo array complete.   

24-9399         1739 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 712] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:39:38  Clrd-17:41:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-9400         1859 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:59:00  Clrd-19:44:49
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Raleigh's en-route.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has vehicle, 226 transporting party to Brockton.   

24-9401         1901 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] GERALYNN DR
         Narrative:      

e911 text message reporting electrical fire.   
Brockton PD notified.   

24-9402         1949 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 620] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:53:48                 Arvd-19:55:00  Clrd-20:05:35
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for severe abdominal pain.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

24-9405         2240 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:58:09                 Arvd-22:58:10  Clrd-22:58:14
         Narrative:      
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Caller requesting to speak to an officer regarding Bill   
4885. Party advised to call back and speak with firearms   
officer.   

         Narrative:      
Caller declined to speak with firearms licensing officer and   
wanted to argue with officers about the legality of the law,   
stating that it was unconstitutional.  Sgt advised caller he   
had no knowledge of which bill he was talking about and   
party just wanted to argue.  Call was ended.

24-9406         2306 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-23:10:05                 Arvd-23:10:06  Clrd-23:10:08
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting to speak with an officer regarding an   
ongoing issue in his daughters apartment building.  He   
reports that tenants in another apartment are smoking and in   
violation of the rules.  Caller said that his daughter has   
notified the housing director who hasn't addressed the   
issue.  Caller was advised to contact the director again but   
 this is not a police matter and they must address the issue   
with directly with the housing authority.

24-9407         2323 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:23:28  Clrd-23:26:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

For Date: 08/17/2024  -  Saturday   

24-9415         0211 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:15:16  Clrd-02:16:55
         Narrative:      

Officer out with DMV . Vehicle was attempting to turn around   
and is now stuck on edge of parking lot. Parties are   
attempting to contact someone to assist.

         Narrative:      
Parties advised if they need assistance with a tow to   
contact the police station.   

24-9417         0618 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1244] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:18:43  Clrd-07:18:08
         Narrative:      

Citation/warning issued for speeding.   

24-9418         0631 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
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                                                     Arvd-06:32:05  Clrd-06:35:35
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation/warning issued for speeding.

24-9419         0707 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-07:09:03  Clrd-07:11:07
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop. Door to horse trailer swinging   
open.

         Narrative:      
Door was secured.

24-9420         0716 NOISE COMPLAINT Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 08/17/2024 0731
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-07:18:12                 Arvd-07:20:55  Clrd-07:30:40
         Narrative:      

Caller reports that workers at the new construction site   
have been working for approximately a half hour and are not   
allowed to work before 0800 on Saturdays.

         Narrative:      
Roofing company on scene was advised they could not start   
working till 0800. Work stopped at this time.   

24-9421         0817 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    BERT DR
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-08:19:14  Enrt-08:19:30  Arvd-08:29:13  Clrd-08:38:56
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ warehouse entry door and lunch room door

         Narrative:      
Officer located alarm at unit 14. Checks okay.

24-9424         1103 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1438] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-11:05:09  Enrt-11:05:11  Arvd-11:08:20  Clrd-11:43:26
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                                                     Arvd-11:08:36  Clrd-11:29:34
         Narrative:      

Motor vehicle accident with airbag deployment.

         Narrative:      
FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. May's enroute.

24-9425         1152 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form given tow   
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24-9426         1158 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting police assistance retrieving a   
phone that is on Route 24.

         Narrative:      
Parties advised to contact MSP Middleboro.

24-9428         1351 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-13:51:00  Clrd-13:52:20
         Narrative:      

Sgt located a "Goldfinch St" sign possibly from Brockton and   
brought it to the DPW. Message left for DPW.

24-9430         1427 VANDALISM Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    BRYANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-14:30:25  Enrt-14:30:26  Arvd-14:35:04  Clrd-14:44:41
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports kids on 4 wheelers damaging the   
property.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with a party in the area who stated the 4   
wheelers went back into the power lines. Unable to locate at   
this time.

24-9431         1441 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:43:49  Enrt-14:43:50  Arvd-14:44:50  Clrd-14:51:35
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a golden retriever puppy that   
appears to have a broken leash attached to it.

         Narrative:      
Officer was able to get the dog and is transporting it back   
to the station.

         Narrative:      
Owner located and picking up the dog. Dog's name is Scout.

24-9432         1456 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] FOUNDRY ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a medical, transferred to Easton via   
PSAP.

24-9434         1605 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:06:20                 Arvd-16:14:10  Clrd-17:24:49
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-16:14:14                 Arvd-16:17:38  Clrd-17:24:48
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting police escort to her residence due to her   
landlord possibly being inside her home and disconnecting   
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her camera.

         Narrative:      
Involved females in the station to speak with 226.

         Narrative:      
209A and 258E rights explained and declined.  Female will   
need an escort to the residence at a later date.  Trespass   
for invovled female entered into IMC.

24-9435         1648 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 558] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a female party fell and hit her nose   
and is now bleeding.  Party is conscious and alert.  FD   
dispatched.

24-9436         1739 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:39:37  Clrd-17:42:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

24-9437         1818 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/17/2024 1835
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + COMMONWEALTH AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:19:52                 Arvd-18:19:53  Clrd-18:35:19
         Narrative:      

DMV.

         Narrative:      
A1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
A1 removed vehicle.

24-9439         1907 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:08:59                 Arvd-19:09:00  Clrd-19:20:58
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting elderly male with diabetes unconscious   
but breathing.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.

24-9440         1925 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a 17 year old female employee who fell.   
 Party is conscious and alert.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.

24-9441         2000 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/17/2024 2021
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:00:48                 Arvd-20:00:55  Clrd-20:21:07
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:00:52                 Arvd-20:00:53  Clrd-20:10:05
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting escort to her residence so she can feed   
her pets.

         Narrative:      
Landlord cut power to property.

24-9444         2040 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    SUNSET AVE + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:51:15                 Arvd-21:01:12  Clrd-21:01:26
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a white 2 door Jeep Wrangler was driving   
erractically.  Vehicle was traveling at a high rate of   
speed.

         Narrative:      
Could not locate.

24-9445         2206 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:11:19                 Arvd-22:14:01  Clrd-22:18:03
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting that there were 2 kids on dirt bikes   
on the side of the road possibly broken down over an hour   
ago.  When reporting party drove by again there was only 1   
kid.  Party believes this is suspicious and concerned for   
their safety.

         Narrative:      
Could not locate.

24-9446         2211 NOISE COMPLAINT Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:53:51                 Arvd-22:55:48  Clrd-22:58:18
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting loud music coming from above area.

         Narrative:      
226 reports area is silent.

24-9447         2218 AUTO THEFT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:19:30                 Arvd-22:19:35  Clrd-22:53:36
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:19:33                 Arvd-22:19:35  Clrd-23:28:45
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting his dirt bike was just stolen.

         Narrative:      
Dirt bike is described as black and green.  Bridgewater PD   
notified and will head to Elm Street area.

         Narrative:      
Suspect described as a black male, gray sweat pants, gray   
hoodie, yellow sneakers, and numerous tattoos.
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         Narrative:      
BCI requested and en route.

         Narrative:      
BCI took possession of a cell phone.  D1 notified of   
incident. Report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
Dirt bike entered as stolen into NCIC.

24-9448         2306 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting loose cows in the roadway.  Message left   
for cow owner.

         Narrative:      
Cows have returned home safely.


